
Year 3 Homework – Term 2 – (Weeks 2-5) 
(Revised April 2024) 

 

 

Remember to READ EVERY NIGHT! Practice your reading goal.  
 

Week  English Spelling Mathematics Science 

2 Create a 
character based 
on yourself. 
Consider what 
they look like 
and how they 
act. 
Draw a picture 
and write nouns 
and verbs to 
describe you as a 
character. 

Long vowel 
patterns 
vein              
eighteen         
weigh            they  
sleigh            grey  
eighth           prey  
freight          
straight 
 

Consonants 
and vowels  
Choose 5 
words of 
your choice. 
For each 
word, write 
the C or V 
above each 
letter. 
C – 
consonant 
V - vowel 

Represent the numbers 
below as MAB. 

   
a) 578     b) 412   
c) 3 729    d) 1 043  

Draw and label 
the features of 
the sky that you 
can see when 
it’s daytime. 

3 Create a setting 
for your 
character. 
Describe where 
you live, think 
about using 
adjectives and 
noun groups to 
describe the 
surroundings. 

Long vowel 
patterns 
receive        either 
people        honey 
trolley         piece 
chief            brief 
believe        movie 

Sounds in 
Words 
Write a 
number 
under each 
sound (not 
letter) you 
hear in your 
words. 
e.g. c r o ss/ 
e s 
             1  2  3   4   /  

1  2 

Label the following 
numbers even (E) or odd 
(O) 
a) 421             
b)   901 
c) 2 480 
d) 214             
e)    589 
Explain how you know 
these numbers are either 
odd or even. 

 
 
Draw and list 
the features of 
the sky that you 
can see when 
it’s night time. 

4 Identify the 
character and 
the setting in a 
book you have 
read. Identify the 
adjectives and 
noun groups 
used to describe 
how the 
character looks. 
Draw the 
character based 
on the 
descriptive 
words used. 

Long vowel 
patterns 
ski               taxi 
screen         freeze 
sheep          please 
clean           
breathe 
scream        

Create a 3-
column 
chart and 
organise the 
words that 
use the ‘ee’ 
sound. Think 
of some 
more and 
add them. 
 

Model the following 
numbers in three different 
ways 
a) 482 
b) 209 
c) 2 621 
d) 1 305 

Use a Venn 
diagram to 
describe how 
day and night 
are similar and 
different. 
 

 

5 From a book you 
have read, 
identify the 
characters who 
are good or bad. 
What qualities / 

Long Vowel 
patterns 
lie                  pie 
guy                buy 
kind               sign  
blind              climb 

Create a 4-
column 
chart and 
organise the 
words that 

Complete these number 
sums using the jump 
strategy.  
a) 35 + 25 =  
b) 71 + 23 =  

The Sun moves 
around the 
Earth. 
Is the above 
statement true 
or false? Explain 



words help you 
identify that they 
are good or bad. 

smile             twice 
quite 

use the ‘i’ 
sound. 
 

your reasons 
using scientific 
language. 

 


